
Program No. 3 - CBHEPA Young Farmer Program 

Applicants interested in participating in this program should submit their application by February 4, 2022.   

Please complete this applications and include the requested documents. 
Forward to the CBHEPA offices at the fax number or address listed below.     

We look forward to receiving your application.   
 

Applications will be reviewed at the CBHEPA Meeting in March 2022 

The Canadian Broiler Hatching Egg Producer Association has been successfully offering the “young farmer program” for 
many years.  Through this program, the CBHEPA will be providing financial assistance to one young producer looking to 
acquire or broaden his/her knowledge of the hatching egg industry in other countries.  
 
The applicant for this program should have less than 15 years experience in the hatching egg industry, or a young person 
who is working on the farm of a parent in the industry. 
 
The 2022 program will be designed around the young farmers experience.  The young farmers must be 18 years of age or 
older.  Tours will be available at Cobb and Ross both located in the United States.   
 
CBHEPA has accepted to provide a financial assistance of up to $1,500 in order to cover travel and accommodation 
costs.  If a couple wishes to apply to this program and the application is approved, CBHEPA will cover the travel costs 
for only one of the participants. 
 

Applicants are asked to fill this form and to prepare a short written submission outlining their working  
experience, and the reasons they are seeking assistance from CBHEPA .   

 
Participants will be asked to share their knowledge and accomplishments of the program with CBHEPA members by  
preparing a written report and, eventually, presenting it to CHEP Directors.   

 

Name: 
 
Address:       City:  
 
Province:     Postal Code:   Telephone:    
 
Email:  
 
Date of Birth:  
 
 
Number of Years of experience in the broiler hatching egg farming:  
 
Number of years you have been involved in the hatching egg industry:  

 

Canadian Broiler Hatching Egg Producers’ Association 
21 Florence Street, Ottawa, Ontario K2P 0W6 

or email us at info@chep-poic.ca 

Canadian Broiler Hatching Egg Producers’ Association  
Association canadienne des producteurs d’oeufs d’incubation de poulet à chair 



Applicants are asked to fill this form and to prepare a short written submission outlining 
their working experience, and the reasons they are seeking assistance from CBHEPA .   
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